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Location:  Hamilton Senior Center
Call to Order at 5pm
Present:  David Smith, Chair; Chris Small, Member;  Dr. Giselle Perez, Member;  Dennis Palazzo, Health Director
The purpose of this meeting was to discuss and debate the currently valid Board Advisory issued August 12, 2021, strongly recommending wearing a mask in indoor public spaces and the need for /value of / concerns in reissuing an updated version of the Advisory.
Chris Small advocated for updating and reissuing the advisory, with his rationale for doing so.  Dr. Perez recommended against doing it because of concerns over issues with messaging and over adverse reactions among residents.
After lengthy debate, the Board decided to take no new action on the August 12th Advisory.
Meeting adjourned at 6pm.



